
 

 

Date: November 24, 2023 

 

Dear Parents,  
 
We would like to inform you that Arab Unity School has received notification from KHDA for 
this academic year’s Quality Assurance Visit by the Dubai School Inspection Bureau. Our 
school will be inspected from Monday, 27th November to Thursday, 30th November. Although 
this notification has come earlier than usual, we are positive and eager to welcome the team 
of inspectors.  
 
We express our gratitude for your support during the term 1 summative assessment for Primary 
students. The term 1 assessments of Secondary and Sixth Form will now be conducted on the 
revised schedule shared by the respective Heads of Sections. 
 
The UAE National Day celebration which was scheduled on the 28th of November will now be 
held on Tuesday, 5th December. Special assemblies respecting UAE Heritage, Emirati Culture 
and Islamic Values will be presented by different year groups in their respective assemblies 
next week. 
 
 

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
We have received a confirmation from KHDA that Dubai schools on the following dates: 

Monday – Thursday, 27th – 30th November will be regular school days, 

Friday, 1st December 2023 will be online learning; and 

Monday, 4th December 2023 will be a holiday. 
 

Please ensure your child monitors Edunation for plan for learning, relevant documents and 

assignments on 1st December. 
 

Students to resume school post UAE National Day holiday on 5th December 2023. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Susan Rubin Varghese 

Deputy Principal 

 


